
 
 

From: Dawn Seelye [HCB] [mailto:dseelye@hcb.us]  
Sent: Thursday, April 02, 2009 1:03 PM 
To: Comments 
Subject: FDIC Insurance 
 
This is reference to Assessment RIN 3064-AD35. 
I am asking you to please not raise the FDIC insurance because of small banks like us. Hastings 
City Bank (in Michigan) is a smaller bank and it would not be fair to us.  
  
Thank you for your time and consideration. 
  
Dawn Seelye 
Teller 


